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MEMBERS PRESENT Dee Aceves, Javier Ayala, Liz Barrow, Martha Clavelle, Sebastien Cormier, Caylor 

Cuevas, Marion de Koning, Cadence Dobias, Carl Fielden, Marshall Fulbright, 
Karen Hern, Felicia Kalker, Raymundo Quezada, Marsha Raybourn, Sharon 

Sampson, Jason Stevens, Alan Traylor, Tenille Venard, Jeff Waller 

 

MEMBERS ABSENT N/A 

 

GUESTS Israel Cardona, Behavioral Science 

 

This is a Zoom meeting of the Curriculum Committee due to the COVID-19 pandemic and subsequent 
campus closure.  The Brown Act requires all motions, seconds, and votes to be recorded in the Zoom 

chat room. 

 
The meeting was called to order by Dee Aceves at 2:04 pm.  The meeting summary for September 1, 

2020 was approved with edits for attendance.  (de Koning/Ayala) 

 
New members were introduced – Karen Hern and Sharon Sampson from the CTE Division, Caylor Cuevas 

from Counseling, and Cadence Dobias from ASGC.  

 

DISTANCE EDUCATION PROPOSALS 

 

Ayala/Stevens 

PSY 125:   Cross Cultural Psychology 

Unanimously approved for distance education 

Waller/Stevens 

ART 100: Art Appreciation 

Unanimously approved for distance education 

Fielden/Dobias 

ART 140: Survey of Western Art I: Prehistory through Middle Ages 

Unanimously approved as distance education 

Quezada/Waller 

ART 141: Survey of Western Art II: Renaissance through Modern 

Unanimously approved as distance education 

Cuevas/Dobias 

ART 142: Art of Africa, Oceania, and the Americas 

Unanimously approved as distance education 

Ayala/Stevens 

ART 146: Asian Art 

Unanimously approved as distance education 

 

OTHER MATTERS 

 

GE Committee: Membership and charge has been located.  It will be presented to the Senate this 

semester. 

 

Reviewing Proposals for Fall 2020:  Dee suggested that each member take a section of the outline and 

make notes on revisions, comments, and/or questions.  She has a table that she will share to do this type 
of review.  The comments, revisions, and questions will be sent back to the departments for editing so 

the outline(s) will be close to final when the total committee reviews the proposal(s) and outline(s).  Dee 

reminded the committee that it is still imperative that we continue with maintaining integrity with our 
review process but our typical “lively” discussions that occurred in our face-to-face meetings will change. 
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Liz suggested that sections be rotated so that all members will eventually have expertise in reviewing the 

total outline.  Members with experience on the committee can mentor the new members.  Liz and Marion 

volunteered to be mentors; Sebastien has a list of all the acronyms used in the committee that he will 
share. 

 

Meeting adjourned: 2:55 pm. 

Next meeting: September 22, 2020 

Place of meeting:  Zoom 
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